Schweinler, Kristina (CI-StPaul)

From: ' Richard Montpetit <rick@gabesmn.com> .
Sent: Monday, June 03, 2019 7:13 PM ,

To: Schweinler, Kristina (Cl-StPaul) '
Subject: Gabe's By The Park

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Hey Kris,

Dan, Kevin and | would like to formally request the removal of the restriction on amplified sound on the Gabe's By The
Park patio from our liquor license.

Thank you,

Rick Montpetit




